## Feedback on Safeguarding Adults Multi-Agency Group (SAMAG) from Greenwich Third Sector Representative

Date of Meeting .....9<sup>th</sup> Dec 2010

Name of representative.....Pauline O'Hare

Email Contact if you have any queries.....pauline.ohare@gavs.biz

Three key issues discussed/agreed at the meeting and their impact on the Third Sector (if any)

- Appointment of new Chair & Developing the role of the SAMAG board
- Pan-London Safe Guarding Procedures- these are for multi-agency use across London and will be available in January 19<sup>th</sup> 2011
- Action plan from Serious case review –coroners inquest report where an elderly man died in a fire- sharing lessons learnt

## Any Personal comments you had about the meeting

- The new Chair is very experienced and has great promise. I look forward to working with her
- No agenda or paperwork sent round in advance and participants were asked to comment on paperwork circulated.

Any ideas/Views you want from the sector about this or future meetings

Have you any experience of making safeguarding referrals? If so please contact GAVS
office in confidence to discuss as your feedback would be really valued